Anita Guerra

From: Olga M . Sciarafta
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 10:26 AM
To: Anita Guerra

g - - Erika Bueno; Jeffrey Czar
Subject: R14 TX VINE Renewal

Hi Anita,

Pursuant to our conversation, please be advised that Mr. Czar reviewed the R-14 Maintenance
Renewal between Appriss and Webb County and is fine to be placed on the Agenda. As mentioned Erika is out today so
if you can please place it on the Agenda.



